
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to proposed 4th gas station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:12:27 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:15 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to proposed 4th gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
From: Norma Worth [mailto:peinorma41@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:39 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to proposed 4th gas station in Borden-Carleton
 
To Whom it May Concern,
 
I wish to express my objection to another gas station in our Borden-Carleton community. 
Ceretti’s Irving and Howatt’s Shell have met the needs of our community for many years and
continue to do so.  As well we have the
Esso Station at the entrance to Gateway Village.
 
We do NOT need another gas station!  I am especially concerned about 
losing Ceretti’s Irving and their amazing grocery/hardware store.
 
Please DO NOT ALLOW this to happen.
 
Sincerely,
Norma Worth
1247 Noonan Shore Road
Borden-Carleton
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